
At the Zone 4 AGM Meeting, at Greenacres on Thursday October 19th, it was brought up that some clubs 

are looking for more new members. 

Burnaby Mountain mentioned that they had more than 44 on their wait list and would be willing to pass on 

the names of clubs that would like to receive some new applications. 

Please send information about joining your club to Sherry Work at shwork@telus.net 
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